
Parish Nature Warden Scheme. (PNWS) 

January 2021, Monthly report. 

Number of bags of litter picked 3 bin bags  

Comments:                  (2 of which were kindly collected by the Bastick family) 

Number of home / land owners discussed PNWS  4  (all receptive) 

Communications 

Emailed TDC re Litter sign reminder, they have had issues with delivery due to Covid but are on their 

way. 

Attended Insects talk from Moor Meadows with Dave Goulson 

Sent all reports to Mark Webmaster for including online 

Emailed Woodland Trust re Cutteridge Wood. Paul Allen responded he has spoken to Devon PROW 
and will get back to me. 

Spoke to Mike Long re bridle path and when Covid restrictions lift to revisit site and assess situation, 
to discuss at PC meeting. 

Graham Burton (Woodland Trust) has sent info for landowners re hedge packs and available tree 
packs. 

Inclusion of ‘Think Bird’ advice on parish / village hall leaflet and on village website 

 

Mapping 

Mapped Areas of parkland and Orchards. Parkland = 2.3% of parish. Orchards = 0.2% 

Started to map areas in parish under Countryside Stewardship or Organic schemes to continue next 
month. 

Wildlife monitoring projects: 

RSPB Garden Bird Watch. 

 

ACTIONS and Points for discussion at PC Meeting  

Cutteridge Wood bridle path                                 

To develop info leaflet from DWT Treescapes, Forestry Commission and Woodland Trust re Ash 

dieback and vigilance for Oak Processionary Moth 
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